
 

                                           
                                                              

 
Mr S Derry, Headteacher of Barnwood Park School & Henley Bank High School 
 

 

Barnwood Park School St Lawrence Road Barnwood Gloucester GL4 3QU 
Tel: 01452 530389 Email: admin@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk  Website: www.barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

 
12 November 2024  
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Please see the menu below for our school Christmas Lunch on Thursday 19th December.  
 
If you wish to book a Christmas Lunch for your child please fill out the slip below and return to school with £3.50 
cash in an envelope or paid on SCOPAY. This can be put in the Blue Box or returned to Admin by Thursday 5th

 

December 2024.  
 
You will need to return the slip below even if your child is entitled to a Free School Meal in order to reserve their 
lunch.  
 
For those children not wishing to have a Christmas Lunch - baguette's, sandwiches and pasta pots will still be 
available to buy.  
 
Kind regards  
Admin 

 
 
                                                                                                                                             
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Christmas Lunch – Thursday 19th December 2024 

 
I would like to order the Christmas Lunch on Thursday 19th December 2024.    
 

I confirm I have enclosed £3.50. 
 
I confirm I have paid £3.50 on SCOPAY. 

 
I am entitled to a Free School Meal.  

 
I would like the Turkey option. 
 
I would like the Vegetarian option. 
 

 

Student’s name: ...............................................................................................Form:........................................... 
 
 

Roast Turkey with 
Stuffing, Roasties, 

Christmas Vegetable 
Medley, Yorkshire 
Pudding & Gravy 

Cauliflower & Leek Puff 
Pastry Wreath, Roasties, 

Christmas Vegetable 
Medley, Yorkshire 
Pudding & Gravy 

Christmas Tree 
White Chocolate 

Blondie  
OR 

Mince Pie 
Crumble 

OR OR AND 

mailto:Tel:%2001452
mailto:admin@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk

